
To learn more, please 

contact Program Director 

Keri Clifton at  

cliftonk@augsburg.edu 

or 612-330-1525. 

You can schedule time 

with Keri to learn more 

about the opportunity  

bit.ly/ScheduleReell

DEVELOP YOUR NEXT LEADER WITH 

SEEING THINGS WHOLE
The Reell Office of Seeing Things Whole cultivates whole leaders 

to positively impact the common good within their organization. 

Whole leaders reflect deeply on their own values and strengths as 

a means to take initiative and empower others. They thoroughly 

consider how their actions create impact and take a holistic view 

when making critical decisions.

Invest in the leadership development of your employees or team 

to meet the demands of leaders and managers in the workforce. 

Through Seeing Things Whole, you up-skill your current employees 

to meet the needs of the organization while building trust and 

confidence from within your organization, which avoids timely and 

costly hiring processes. 

IS THERE SOMEONE YOU WOULD LIKE TO INVEST IN?

Our Community Practice Cohort is designed to empower leaders by 

providing a collaborative space to enhance the leadership process 

and practice so your employee can gain insights around real-life 

leadership challenges and opportunities.

The Community Practice Cohort is accepting eight members from 

September 2024–June 2025 to embark on a 10-month collaborative 

journey toward effective leadership. Participants will gain practical 

skills and knowledge on leadership topics—like articulating a 

problem, communication, team collaboration, decision making—

as well as personalized roundtables to focus on issues and skills 

directly related to your organization.

WHAT IS THE COST TO 
BUILD A LEADER ON  
YOUR TEAM?

Seeing Things Whole 

has two payment models 

for organizations looking 

to build their leaders. 

• $2400 per person

• $3000 for two 

individuals from the 

same organization

9834-0624

augsburg.edu/seeingthingswhole


